
A delightful illustrated picture book
for readers ages 3 and up, God

Gave Us Easter features the
adorable polar bear Little Cub,

talking with her father and learning
about God’s design for the Easter
season and what it really means.
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I do not march, but I
arrive in it.

I bring new life, but I’m
not a mother.

What am I?

Answer: Spring

A delightful illustrated picture
book for readers ages 3 and up,

God Gave Us Easter features
the adorable polar bear Little

Cub, talking with her father and
learning about God’s design for
the Easter season and what it

really means.

Finding eggs is easy, but can
YOU catch the Easter Bunny in

action this year? He has a
basket full of treats and tricks
for staying hidden—plus that

bunny hippity hops with
lightning speed! Start a new
tradition and get inspired to

build STEAM traps of your own
to pair with the readaloud!

SPRING TEA: May 9th 1:00pm
GRADE 6 CELEBRATION: June 12th 9:30am

FAMILY BBQ: June 19th 5:00-7:00pm



 

Please be mindful of allergies to food items and
scents.

Just a reminder that students are not 
permitted to use their cell phones and 
personal devices from “Bell to Bell.” We 

greatly appreciate your support to 
protect our instructional time during the day.

Important Information

April 2: Dress in Rainbow Colours for Autism
Awareness/Police Foundations Program for Gr. 5/6

April 3: Dodgeball Tournament for Gr. 4/5
April 4: Professional Activity Day/No School 

April 11: Paddington’s Tea Party at Lunch
April 16: Dress in Glow Bowl Colours/School Bowling

April 17: Mass at St. Joachim’s Church 9:30am
April 18-21: Easter Weekend/No School

April 22: Dress in Green and Blue/
Litterless Lunch for Earth Day

April 23: Drop Everything and Read/World Book Day
April 30: Basketball Tournament for Gr. 5/6 Girls
May 7: Basketball Tournament for Gr. 5/6 Boys

*April 8, 10, 15, 17, 22 and 24: Grade 3 Swimming
Spirit Wear Clothing Sales

May 5-9: Scholastic Book Fair
May 1: Family Spaghetti Dinner

Chantal Chaperon-Cote, Acting Administrator

Please be aware of the three way stop 
at the corner of Huot and Powell.  All
vehicles must come to a complete stop
before proceeding through the intersection.

Our schoolyard supervision begins at 8:30 in the
morning. In order to ensure your child’s safety,
please do not drop them off prior to that time. 

If you are picking up your child at the end of
the day, please contact the school by 2:00 to
have them removed from the bus list. Please
also check in with the staff on duty before
leaving with your child. 

The safety of our students is our first
priority! Thank you for your cooperation.  


